
6. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY - SOUTH CHRISTCHURCH BUS SERVICE REVIEW

Members considered correspondence from Environment Canterbury on the review of the south
Christchurch bus services which sought comment on issues, areas of concern and suggested
improvements regarding the route, trip times or frequency.

The Committee received the information and decided that this should be considered at the next
meeting of the Public Passenger Transport Working Party.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


